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Welcome to the AEPA E-Newsletter: On Common Ground 
 
Welcome to On Common Ground: Messages from the Agri-Environmental Partnership of Alberta, our 
new e-newsletter.  It is intended as a source of information for those interested in the work of the 
Partnership and agri-environmental policy issues in Alberta.  It will be released four to six times a year 
and will feature articles about topics of interest to both AEPA and agri-environmental policy issues.  This 
will include highlighting the work of the advisory teams and discussions of changes to policies. 
 
On Common Ground will contain regular sections in each issue.  The first is our “Partner Profile”.  This 
section will offer a chance for AEPA’s partner organizations to share a bit about themselves and to 
highlight any projects or initiatives they think will be of interest to other partner organizations.  Please 
see below for our first Partner Profile, “A Look at the New Alberta Wheat Commission”. 
 
In the right hand column of the e-newsletter, you will find notifications of upcoming events and links to 
organizations, activities and other information that may be of interest. 
 
On Common Ground is intended to be both a tool for communication from AEPA to its stakeholders and 
an opportunity for organizations to share information with each other.  Therefore, if you have 
information you would like others to know, or have suggestions for future articles, please contact us. 
 
And as always, any feedback you have on the e-newsletter is appreciated. 
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